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Dear Councillors,

We would like to bring to your attention our opinion on the city of Vaughan's proposal to build mid-rise condos
on the plot |

of land north of the Dufferin-Centre Tim Horton's. We consider this proposal as going against the interests of
our community.

Indeed, the mid-rise condo development will significantly increase the population density. The latter, in tumn,
will lead to rapid deterioration

of the infrastructure which even today, can't work efficiently.

We believe that this proposal will affect the commute time, will create significant delays and put obstacles in
the development

of the neighborhood.
Sincerely yours,

Dr. Alexander Kreinin,
Elena Barit

ay oseph Aaron blvd.

Thomhill, Ontario, AN



